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Tim Czerwienski <tim.czerwienski@boston.gov>

Fwd: Suffolk Down development project 

Lydia Edwards <lydia.edwards@boston.gov> Wed, Jun 12, 2019 at 3:14 PM
To: Tim Czerwienski <tim.czerwienski@boston.gov>, Ricardo Patron <ricardo.patron@boston.gov>, Joel Wool
<joel.wool@boston.gov>, Gabriela Coletta <gabriela.coletta@boston.gov>

 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Sonja Tengblad  
Date: Wed, Jun 12, 2019, 3:06 PM 
Subject: Suffolk Down development project 
To: <lydia.edwards@boston.gov> 
 
 
Dear Counselor Edwards,
 
I realize the comment period for the Suffolk Downs development project has closed, but I still want to express my concern
for a few areas (as Rep Madaro said we can still do so through his office, yours, and the BPDA):
 
#1 = we shouldn't be building new structures that aren't Net Zero and Climate Resilient. Our planet simply can't take any
more new buildings that are causing it harm; they need to be energy efficient and solar-ready. 
 
#2 = we need more affordable housing. I know you are an advocate of this, and I thank you for that!
 
This could be a model development in an Environmental Justice Community. As a new mom who is late to the climate
change and environmental justice scene, I also realize that I'm very late in the process to this whole development project!
But never too late to voice my concerns. 
 
Two things about me personally: 1) I'm launching the Mothers Out Front East Boston Chapter this summer, and 2) I will
also be at your benefit for your new Edwards Empowerment Fund Scholarship (although I'll be late). Thank you for such a
great initiative, and for honoring the Maverick Mothers who did so much for our community. 
 
Thank you!
Sonja
(Maverick Square)  
 
--  
Soprano  
Music Performance Faculty in Voice | Wellesley College 
Beyond Artists | Founder 

 
For professional inquiries:
www.athloneartists.com
Independent Dickinson project: 
www.moderndickinson.com 
BeatSong project (Soprano|Percussion Duo):
www.beatsong.net
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Tim Czerwienski <tim.czerwienski@boston.gov>

Suffolk Downs Needs an Extension in the Public Comment 

stephen m Tue, Jun 25, 2019 at 9:53 AM
To: tim.czerwienski@boston.gov

Tim, 
 
Sorry I did not write this sooner, but given the revelation of both the 
BPDA having the information on William Bruce Harrison and that it 
recently came to public awareness, these process needs a much longer 
extension on the public comments, specifically since the math does work 
in terms of more affordable housing. A billionaire that is no a resident 
of Boston is deeply need to be held to account. If the BPDA thinks that 
a billionaire has the interest of our city at heart not only are you 
failing as a Boston agency, you are failing Boston and giving into 
real-estate developers and not the residents that live or rather try to 
live here. 
 
--  
~stephen 
he/him 
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